
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our production of Bugsy that will be taking place on Wednesday 18th 
and Thursday 19th July at 6:30pm until approximately 8:30pm. 
 
This is a fantastic production and a huge amount of time and commitment has been given by the pupils 
and staff to bring to you a fantastic show. 
 
We have a huge cast and would like to offer you the opportunity to buy tickets in advance.  
 
Please note: Due to the nature of the performance we are not permitting any children under the age 
of 5 to attend.     
 
The cost of tickets is £3:00 per person and refreshments will be available. 
Tickets are on sale so to avoid disappointment we suggest you book early.   
Please complete the order form below and return this to the school reception. Tickets will be available 
for collection from reception each afternoon.   If you are paying by debit card, tickets can be bought 
from reception. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
Mr Hall 
 
A reminder to cast members in Year 6.  If you are not a main part character or dancer you will be 
playing the part of a Down and Out.  If you have any of the following at home then please bring these 
to school in a carrier bag with your name and class clearly marked on it. 
 
Either:      Brown, black or grey trousers - not jeans 
  A flat cap 
  Plain braces - not patterned 
 ................................................................................................................................................................. 

 
Pupil's name      Class: 
 
Number of seats for Wednesday 18th July  ____________ 
 
Number of seats for Thursday 19th July     ____________ 
 
I enclose £__________  (£3:00 per person)                                      
 
I enclose Cash / Cheque  (please make cheques payable to Orchards Junior School) 
If you wish to pay by debit card please call at reception to buy tickets. 


